Dr. Trenton Hansen, Superintendent
4850 Pedley Road, Jurupa Valley, CA 92509 T (951) 360-4100

March 6, 2023

Notice to Parents and Guardians of 6t Grade Students

By law, students in California are required to receive certain immunizations in order to
attend public and private elementary and secondary schools. Schools are required to
enforce immunization requirements, maintain immunization records of all students
enrolled, and submit reports.

Per state law in order to attend the 7t grade, a student must have proof of receiving the
following immunizations:

e 2 doses of varicella, chickenpox vaccine
o Tdap booster given after the age of 7

Students entering 7th grade who do not meet the immunization requirements will not be able
to attend school

Please bring proof of immunization to your student’s school before the end of the 2022/23
school year.

Please feel free to call your school/school nurse with any questions.

Thankyou for helping us in keeping your student, our school, and our community safe and
healthy.
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